
 

 

Swimming Pool Activity Permission Form 

CSIRO Oceans and Atmosphere visit Thursday 20th January from 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm 

 

Dear NYSF Participant and Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the 2022 NYSF Year 12 Program in-person STEM visits, your child has registered to attend 
the CSIRO Oceans and Atmosphere visit on Thursday 20th January from 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm. 
 
During the visit, students will have the opportunity to enter the UWA swimming pool to partake in an activity 
using remotely operated underwater vehicles (ROV) and baited remote underwater video systems (BRUV). 
 
Students will have the opportunity to experience driving a small ROV and attempt a series of tasks. 
Working in a small team, students will deploy and retrieve a small ROV in the UWA pool, manage the ROV 
tether and attempt to recover an object from the bottom of the pool. 
 
A UWA lifeguard will be on duty for the duration of the session, and all demonstrators have first aid 
certificates. 
 
If your child is below the age of 18, please sign below to acknowledge that your child will be performing the 
above activities in the UWA pool and permit their participation. Students who do not feel comfortable 
entering the pool or do not have a completed permission form can participate in the activity from the 
poolside. 
 

I ____________________ (parent/guardian name), the parent/guardian of  

_____________________ (student name), permit my child to take part in activities in the UWA swimming 

pool during the NYSF STEM visit to CSIRO Oceans and Atmosphere on 20 January 2022. 

 

Please bring this signed form to the visit. 


